
Dear International Bruins,

On June 4, 2025, the White House issued a new Presidential Proclamation affecting entry into
the United States for citizens of nineteen countries. We encourage members of our
international community to review the announcement and accompanying fact sheet issued by
the White House, and to reconsider upcoming international travel if their home country is
listed. This proclamation is effective at 12:01 am eastern daylight time on June 9, 2025.

We recognize that this announcement may be confusing or distressing. Please know that you 
are valued and supported at UCLA. Our international students, scholars, faculty, and staff are a 
vital part of what makes UCLA exceptional. 

The Dashew Center team is closely reviewing the proclamation to understand how it may 
impact members of our international community. 

We will be reaching out directly to Bruins who may be affected to offer support, guidance, and 
the most up-to-date information as it becomes available. 

As always, Dashew Center is here to advocate for you and support your continued academic 
success at UCLA. We remain committed to ensuring that all members of our international 
community feel informed, included, and empowered. If you have questions or need 
personalized guidance, please do not hesitate to contact the Dashew Center.

With care and solidarity,

Sam Nahidi
Director

https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/06/restricting-the-entry-of-foreign-nationals-to-protect-the-united-states-from-foreign-terrorists-and-other-national-security-and-public-safety-threats/
https://www.whitehouse.gov/fact-sheets/2025/06/fact-sheet-president-donald-j-trump-restricts-the-entry-of-foreign-nationals-to-protect-the-united-states-from-foreign-terrorists-and-other-national-security-and-public-safety-threats/
https://internationalcenter.ucla.edu/contact-us
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